
Coastal Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Update Contact Details - Construction work on Gove 
Boat Club Groyne  

Notification 

Port Users are advised that DTA Contractors are due to commence construction along the groyne at 
the Gove Boat Club on the 29th October.  

 

Date of activity:   Tuesday 29th October – Friday 20th December  
 

Time of activity: Monday – Saturday (7am – 19:00pm)  
 

 

Location of activity: Gove Boat Club boat ramp  
 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

Land based fleet to carry out the construction works, including 35 tonne 
excavator, 35 tonne long reach excavator and one front end loader  

 

Description of Activity: Progressive placement of rock armour along the groyne wall to carry out 
the construction of the new car park and loading facilities.  
For the safety and protection of marine users, all mariners are requested to 
maintain a safe distance from the construction equipment while traversing 
the area.  
The excavator operator and spotter will be available for contact on VHF 
Channel 16. The spotter will be monitoring marine activity & 
communicating with plant operator. Spotter will hold a VHF radio for 
comms with marine personnel to ensure safe distance is maintained at all 
times.  

 

Conducted by: DTA Contractors  
 

Communication :  Radio VHF Channel 16  
 

                              Mobile  0424  364 969 (mobile)  
josh.campbell@dtacon.com.au  

 

Additional information  

Cancel this notice  on:   Friday 20th December 2024  
 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Director Marine Safety NT  

 

To Port Users Location Gove Boat Club Groyne 

Date of issue 29 October 2024 Ref number Coastal NtM 2024 – 018 (T) 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


